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02/01/2019 

 

George Fomitchev 

CEO and founder of Endurance 

 

Dear George,   

 

I would like to begin by thanking you for considering us for your most generous donation of the 

laser. 

 

I feel our students would benefit in many ways by receiving this item. They already are using 3D 

printing in the classroom, to create both unique and beneficial items. The only limitation that we 

place on them, is that the item must both be unique and must somehow be benefiting in a 

positive way, to mankind. 

 

I feel your donation of the laser will help them reach their goals, in a much more technical and 

beneficial way. 

 

In closing, I once again, want to extend our appreciation to you, in considering us for this most 

generous and benefiting donation. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 
 

Dr. Greg E. Sedbrook 

Owner 

 

 


